
  

 

The Bunbury Geographe Chamber of Commerce and Industry, together with the 

Bunbury Wellington Economic Alliance, is hosting a project briefing on the Myalup–

Wellington Project for BGCCI and BGEA members, and non-members. 

 

 

 

Myalup-Wellington Project Briefing 
 

The $400 million Myalup-Wellington Project will create new opportunities for 

agricultural productivity and intensity in the Collie and Myalup regions by addressing 

the rising salinity of Wellington Dam. 

 

With grants totalling $175 million, this project has strong Federal and State 

Government support. The project has various component parts - both above and 

below Wellington Dam - that link to sectors beyond agriculture. 

 

Project proponent Collie Water will explain this multi-component project, and provide 

an update on progress to date. Project off taker Harvey Water will provide an 

overview of the potential benefits to agribusiness. 

 

  



Date and Time 

Friday, 31 May 2019 

7:15 am – 9:00 am AWST 

 

Location 

Quality Hotel Lighthouse 

2 Marlston Drive 

Bunbury, WA 6230 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

http://www.bgcci.com.au/event/myalup-wellington-project-briefing/ 

 

http://bwea.com.au/myalup-wellington-project-briefing/ 


